
 

 

 

 

 

 
25 July 2018 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements 
Australian Securities Exchange 
 
Via Electronic Lodgement 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Notice under ASX Listing Rule 3.10A 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, the Board of AIC Resources Limited (ASX:A1C) advises that the 
following securities will be released from mandatory escrow on 15 August 2018:- 
 

Number of Securities Type of Security Release Date 

500,000 Ordinary fully paid shares 15 August 2018 

 
Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on (08) 6269 0110. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Heidi Brown 
Company Secretary 

 

 

  


